


FCA would like to invite all students 

and faculty to the annual "See You 

at the Pole" event before school 

Wednesday morning, at 7:30am. 

They will meet at the flagpole 

outside of the main office for a time 

of prayer for the school and 

community. 



There will be an FCCLA 

Meeting tomorrow from 3-4 

p.m. in room 145.  They will 

be starting the walking club.  

Please bring comfortable 

shoes.



#WatchSunmanDearborn


